
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/3/2017 10:41:03 AM
Subject: RE: school in Hodges

He can call the Superintendent Dr. Darrell Johnson at 864-941-5400.
 
-I wanted to call and ask that you give the request of Mr. Tolson and Mrs. Brown regarding their daughters 
compassionate consideration before deciding whether they may continue at Hodges Elementary.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 9:29 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: FW: school in Hodges
 
 
 

From: Kevin L. Bryant 
 
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 9:04 AM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: school in Hodges
 
Lowell Tolson (864) 608-1508 (relative)
Lillian and Madeline Brown (Madeline is autistic) are attending Hodges Elementary School (School district 50)
. They just purchased a house in School District 51. They are asking to remain at Hodges Elementary for the rest of the 
year. The autism of Madeline will cause trauma to change schools and separation from Lillian would cause trauma 
also.
 
District 50 Mr. Johnson’s assistant is Ms. Turnam (864) 941-5400
 
Their mother is Billie Jean Brown (864) 981-1442 cell and (864) 223-7800 work
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